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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President & 
CEO Steve Stivers regarding Intel’s Monday announcements. 
  
“Today’s announcements by Intel provide reassurance to Ohioans that their investments 
continue as planned and will result in thousands of high-paying jobs. Through partnerships 
with the Department of Defense and AWS, the Silicon Heartland is quickly becoming a new 
strategic asset critical to the security of our nation and its infrastructure. We look forward 
to working with Intel, its partners across federal, state and local government, and its 
partners in private industry to maximize the impact of these investments for the citizens of 
Ohio and the United States.” 
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